prom: Tommy & Kathy Carter |

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:04 PM

To: Debbie Arnold <darnold@co.slo.ca.us>

Subject: Re: paso basin cooperative committee

Dear Supervisor Arnold,

Thank you for standing with all the little people in this water conflict.

Tommy and Kathy Carter

On Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 11:28 AM, Debbie Arnold <darnold@co.slo.ca.us> wrote:

Thank you for sharing your comments.

Sincerely,

Debbie Arnold
Supervisor, District 5
(p) 805-781-4339

(f) 805-781-1350

darnold@co.slo.ca.us
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From: Tommy & Kathy Carter [maiIto_

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 7:55 PM
To: Debbie Arnold <darnold@co.slo.ca.us>
Subject: paso basin cooperative committee

We are fully in agreement with the goals of the Creston Advisory Body, and the explanations of these goals.

Tommy and Kathy Carter




